
Subject: Re: Breastfeeding status
Posted by Bridgette-DHS on Tue, 21 Jan 2025 19:15:37 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Following is a response from Senior DHS staff member, Tom Pullum:

Yes, 98 and 99 would be treated the same.  Sometimes these codes appear (in many surveys)
even though they are not in the label for the codes.

Yes, bidx is 1 for the most recent birth.  If it was a twin birth, the second twin has bidx=1 and the
first twin has bidx=2. There is also a variable b0 for each birth which tells whether the child was
part of a multiple birth, and if so, which number within the multiple birth.
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